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18 September 2023 

 

 

 

Entry restriction in part of Mgarr ix-Xini, Gozo 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that due to an 

event being held part of Mgarr ix-Xini will be restricted to navigation and mooring except 

to authorised vessels. 

 

Due to this event the area as shown in red on the attached chart is to be kept clear on 

the dates and times stated below. 

 

These restrictions will be in force between Wednesday 20th September 2023 at 1000 

hours and Thursday 21st September 2023 at 1000 hours, hence no unauthorised vessel 

will be allowed into the area. 

 

If due to unfavourable weather conditions the event cannot be held as planned, the event 

will be held at Mgarr Marina, Gozo on Wednesday 20th September 2023 between 1630 

hours and midnight. 

 

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution at slow speed and keep a sharp lookout 

when in the vicinity, they are to keep out of the above-mentioned area. 

 

Mariners and vessel operators are to comply with instructions and directions issued on 

VHF channel 12 and/or 16 by Valletta VTS, VHF channel 10 by Mgarr LPS and by any 

Enforcement Personnel on site. They are to cooperate with the event organisers. 

 

 

Chart Affected: BA 211 
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DISCLAIMER 

 

Whilst the Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta has 

endeavoured to ensure that the material supplied is suitable for    

the purpose described, it accepts no liability (to the maximum extent 

permitted by law) for any damage or loss of any nature arising from 

its use. 

The material supplied is used entirely at the Recipient’s own risk. 


